

Communiqué - People's Panel Meeting no 4. 16 June 2018

The fourth meeting of the re:imagine Gold Creek Country Club People's Panel was held at the Country Club on 16 June 2018. The meeting was chaired by Ms Helen Leayr and 17 members of the People's Panel attended. Secretariat support and consultation services were provided by April McFadden. Chairperson, Ms Amanda Whitley, was an apology due to illness.

Discussion on the minutes of the third meeting were deferred and People Panel Members were asked to email in comments/edits on the draft to allow the minutes to be finalised.

Mr Harry Konstantinou presented to the meeting, responding to the People's Panel questions, as well as those provided by the CRNG Group. A copy of Mr Konstantinou's presentation is available here [insert link when available].

Members of the People's Panel asked further questions following the presentation. These will be recorded in the minutes of the meeting. The questions covered two broad areas:

- options and opportunities to improve the financial viability of the golf course in the short-term.
- seeking a better understanding of the KGroup long-term options.

Members of the People Panel collectively thanked Mr Konstantiou for the provision of this information.

It was agreed that the next meeting of the People's Panel will be held on 30 June and will:

- review the consultation feedback from phase 1 of the re:imagine Gold Creek
 Country Club program. This will be developed by The Communication Link
- develop a brief report from the People's Panel.

A copy of Mr Konstantinou's presentation, the list of People's Panel questions and the CRNG questions are available on the re:imagine website.